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ELECTORAL ENROLMENT DRIVE 
 

The Shire of Christmas Island is assisting the Australian Electoral Commission in an 
enrolment drive for eligible persons on Christmas Island. Unenrolled Australian Citizens 
have until Thursday 18th April 2019 to enrol to be eligible for the 18th May 2019 Federal 
Election. 
 
Australian Citizens who are not on the electoral roll, especially persons who have turned 
18 since the last Federal Election, are encouraged to register using their Australian 
Passport details at www.aec.gov.au  
 
The Community Services Section Youth Officer Suzane Chan is available to assist 
persons without internet access or who would like to be guided through the process at 
the George Fam Centre until Thursday 18th April 2019. 
 
Appointments can be made with the Shire for online enrolment assistance during office 
hours until Thursday 18th April 2019. Please contact Suzane Chan at 9164 8300 (243) or 
by email at suzane.chan@shire.gov.cx  
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer  
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